From: Debbie Kellogg

To: City Council
Subject: Consent Calendar - Ronald Wastewater
Date: Monday, February 29, 2016 7:52:05 AM

The last time this issue was brought up in open council three months
ago, staff and council decided to discuss the assumption further in open
session.

No staff report and placing the assumption on the consent calendar does
not constitute discussion in open session.
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